June 27, 2018

Mr. Randy Barker
Director/Purchasing Agent
901 S. Austin Ave.
Georgetown, Texas 78626

Subject: Rebid Request for IFB 1805-228 — Herbicides

After review and evaluation of the bids received it was determined that a revision in
specifications was necessary to ensure proper products were obtained. I recommend rebidding
this project to obtain appropriate materials for use in County roadway maintenance.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

p

,]C; / J. Terron Evertson, P.E.

County Engineer



